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 LIC Of India launches its WhatsApp Services 

Chairperson, LIC of India Shri M.R. Kumar launched LIC’s select interactive services with its 

Policyholders on WhatsApp.  Policyholders who have registered their Policies on the LIC Portal 

will be able to make use of these services on WhatsApp by saying ‘Hi’ on Mobile No. 

8976862090.  Following Screen will help Policyholders to avail listed services. Choose the 

option number for selection of Services. 

 

We expect all our valued Policyholders will take benefit of the service. 

 

Dated at Mumbai on December 1st, 2022.  

For Further Information please contact: Executive Director (CC) 

LIC of India, Central Office, Mumbai. Email id: ed_cc@licindia.com 

Visit us at www.licindia.in 

 ______ 

We believe that the news contained in this release is of value to your readers. 
While we would thank you to publish it as soon as possible, we also readily 
recognize that the decision to do so rests entirely with you.  
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